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Comments: The scope of the proposed damages is outrageous. Most of these changes are not required and will
have a huge impact on the environment without providing significant benefit to anyone besides JHMR.
Expanding buildings and adding more is not necessary. The additional impact of the significant number of
people tramping, skiing and biking through the national forest will only exacerbate the damages. Many of the
proposed changes are already being done without the approval - showing that JHMR cannot be trusted to follow
rules. The amount of destruction on the existing forest area is highly visible from Teton Village and the mountain
and getting worse every year.

Please reject these proposals.
Thank you.



